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Welcome and Roll Call 

Laura Stanley (OH), SLAC chair, opened the meeting at 10 am. Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic 
the meeting is being held via GoToMeeting. 

Twenty-one (21) states, a representative of the Government Finance Officers Association, and a 
representative of the US Conference of Mayors were present. A quorum was not present. 

Approval of Minutes 

Blaine Kreikemeier (NE) moved to approve the minutes of the May 6, 2019, SLAC business meeting. The 
minutes were approved unanimously. 

Recommendations to the Governing Board 

Amendment to the SLAC Quorum 

Chris McNeal (AR) moved that SLAC recommend the amendment to the SLAC quorum as written by the 
SLAC workgroup. There was no discussion and the recommendation was unanimously approved. 

Rule Amendments from the Certification Committee 

Blaine Kreikemeier (NE) moved that all 4 amendments proposed by the Certification Committee be 
recommend for approval. There was no discussion and the recommendation was unanimously 
approved. 

Amendment to the Definition of Candy 

David Steines (WI) reported on the workgroup’s progress creating a toggle allowing dried fruit not to be 
considered candy. The workgroup shared two possible amendments for SLAC to review. The workgroup 
would like to have the final draft amendment ready for Governing Board action at the December 2020 
meeting. SLAC requested the workgroup to continue meeting and present a final draft to SLAC before 
the December 2020 Governing Board meeting. 

Old Business 

There was no old business. 

New Business 

CRIC has declined issuing an opinion on a request made regarding ECG Monitors being defined as a 
Prosthetic Device. CRIC requests SLAC to review the classification of items listed as Not Defined in 
Appendix L with the hopes of providing clearer guidance. Christie Comanita will be soliciting for 
workgroup members. 



 SL21009  

Announcements 

Anyone interested in being on the SLAC Steering Committee please send an email to Christie Comanita. 
Committee members serve for one year starting January 1, 2021. Ballots will be emailed to all states. 

Anyone interested in being SLAC Chair or Vice Chair please send an email to Christie Comanita. The chair 
and vice chair serve for one year starting January 1, 2021. 

Adjournment 

Richard Dobson made a motion to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned. 


